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27th February 2020 

 

 

Dear Parents 

 

Year 5 Visit to Cromwell Community College (Science Week) 
 

As part of the whole school’s Science Week (9th – 13th March), we have organised a trip to 

Cromwell Community College for Year 5 pupils. This will be in school time and will take place on 

Wednesday 11th March. The children will experience a range of Forensic Science activities, led 

by members of Cromwell’s Science Department. The children will be accompanied by                          

members of the Year 5 staff. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 
N Bayes 

 

 

N. Bayes (Mrs.) 

Deputy Headteacher  
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